

ACCREDITING BUREAU OF HEALTH EDUCATION SCHOOLS | ABHES

7777 Leesburg Pike, Suite 314 N. · Falls Church, Virginia 22043 Tel. 703/917.9503 · Fax 703/917.4109 · E-Mail: info@abhes.org

MEMORANDUM

To: Recognized Accrediting Agencies

Appropriate State Approval Agency

From: India Y. Tips, Executive Director

Accrediting Bureau of Health Education Schools (ABHES)

Date: March 16, 2022

Subject: Notification of a Final Commission Action

Per Chapter III, Section D, Subsection 2 of the *Accreditation Manual*, ABHES provides written notice of a final decision to deny or withdraw the accreditation of an institution or program (appeal rights exhausted) to the Secretary of the United States Department of Education, the appropriate state approval agency, and the appropriate accrediting agencies at the same time ABHES notifies the institution or program of the decision, but no later than 30 days after it reaches the decision.

The amended decision to deny continued accreditation and withdraw accreditation for the institution noted below is now final and is not subject to further appeal. The decision is effective as of March 29, 2022.

 School for Allied Health Professionals 1615 West Abrams Street, Suite 110 Arlington, TX 76013

More specific information can be found at https://www.abhes.org/notices/#adverseActions.